Conclusion
2023 NASE Korea

The 2023 NASE Korea Workshop was attended by 17 participants and 8
instructors for three days from 2023.7.24. (Mon) - 2023.7.26. (Tue). Most
participants were middle school teachers, and some were elementary and high
school teachers. As participants in the last workshop, it is noteworthy that 2 of
them acted as instructors this time.

17 participants participated actively and were fun throughout the entire event.
Participants commented that it was good to share with children in elementary
and middle school. It will be possible to take active classes with confidence in
an era where digital literacy is somewhat emphasized these days. Most of them
mentioned thank you for running such a wonderful teacher’s training course.

| am very much grateful for Rosa's devoted contribution, and | will continue to
inherit NASE’s philosophy of delocalization and sustainable organization.
Thanks again for NASE team and Rosa's contribution.

In-Ok Song, Coordinator of NASE Korea



